
2011 MEMBERSHIP DUES 

This time of year is particularly lovely in our neighborhood.  Snow covered 
trees, quiet streets and cozy nights by the fire remind us how lucky we are to 
live in such a beautiful, historic neighborhood with such good neighbors and 
friends around us. To keep projects such as the holiday luminaries, Mall Day 
and others we need your assistance and contribution.  What makes this 
neighborhood wonderful is the generosity and commitment of people like 
you, people who invest in and care about maintaining our homes.  We ask, 
in this season of open hearts and hands, that you renew your membership 
with the Sedgwick Farm Neighborhood Association so that we can continue 
to enrich and beautify our neighborhood. A membership brochure will be 
postal mailed to your home early next week. Thank you for your continued 
support! 2011 SFNA Meeting 
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Please join us on Sunday February 27, 2011 from 2-4pm at Schiller Park for 
Sledding & Snowflakes, a winter gathering for our members and their families. 
Activities include sledding, snowman building, and good ole frosty fun. Hot co-
coa, coffee and sweets will be served in the Bova Center at Schiller Park.  If you 
are interested please email RSVP to the SFNA info@sedgwickfarm.org  by 
Thursday, February 24. There is no cost for members to attend this event. 
Please bring a sled or toboggan and warm clothes! Hope to see you there! 

The SFNA will meet quar-
terly on the following 
dates: 
*Tuesday, Feb. 15 at 7pm 
Tuesday, Apr. 12 at 7pm 
Tuesday, Sept. 13 at 7pm 
Tuesday, Nov. 8 at 7pm 
 
Location for the meetings 
will be announced prior to 
each meeting. Light refresh-
ments and hors d'oeuvres 
will be served. We look for-
ward to all *paid member 
attendance! 
 
*Note: unpaid members may 
attend 2/15 meeting as our 
membership drive begins 
that week. 

If you know of a neighbor who would like to be added to the Sedgwick Farm Neighborhood Association email list or 
would like to join the Association please forward their information to info@sedgwickfarm.org. Thank you! 

As you may know, the SFNA had hoped to host a Wintry Mixer 
at the Century Club last month. Regretfully we had to cancel 
but hope to host other social events to bring neighbors to-
gether. One idea we had was to host  mixers at various SFNA 
member homes. We hope to host our first mixer at the home 
of MaryLou and John Thomasmeyer in the Spring. More details 
will be sent to members as the planning progresses. 

Neighborly Cocktails & Conversation 

SAVE THE DATES FOR 2011 
In order to make Mall Day, the Block Party and the Childrens’ Halloween Party 
the huge success they were last year, we hope you will save the dates to attend 
them again this year! 

Mall Day: Saturday, May 21st (raindate May 22nd) 
Block Party: Saturday, July 9th (raindate July 10th) 
Children’s Halloween Party:  Sunday, October 30th 

Happy New Year SFNA Members! 

We, as your Board, are looking forward to another great year in our lovely neighbor-

hood, hopefully topping the success of 2010. We have many things planned throughout 

this year, starting with First Annual Sledding Day at Schiller Park, a Springtime Mixer, 

Mall Day, 2nd  Annual Block Party in July and as always, Halloween Fun for the kids in 

late October and Luminaries on Christmas Eve. Please feel free to stay in touch with us 

at info@sedgwickfarm.org with anything that’s on your minds. In addition, please come 

to our first general membership meeting of the year, to be held on February 15 at the 

Palace Theater. We look forward to seeing all of you throughout 2011!!  

SFNA Executive Committee 

Sledding & Snowflakes at Schiller 

SFNA MEETINGS 

Happy New Year 



Dear friends of Sedgwick Farm, 
 
As a continued effort to beautify our wonderful neighborhood, the board would like to bring a few 
issues to everyone’s attention.  We live in one of the most beautiful neighborhoods in all of Syracuse 
and Central New York.  We take pride in Sedgwick and it is our responsibility to keep it beautiful.  
That being said, we would like to address some potential concerns. 
 
 Many of us get out to walk our dogs and during the cold winter months, snow often can build up.  
This can make things difficult at times due to unshoveled sidewalks.  Please take the time to clear a 
path so that we all can enjoy ourselves without walking in the streets which is dangerous for walkers 
and drivers.  In addition, please carry a plastic bag with you to clean up after your pet. 
 
 In Sedgwick, trash pick up is on Tuesday mornings.  Please put your trash out no earlier than the 
night before and take the empty trashcans back after pickup that same day. 
 
 Although parking you car is legal, it can be unsightly at times.  In addition, it makes it very 
difficult for the city snowplows to do their job.  We ask that you please park your cars in your 
driveways whenever possible. 
 
 Please be courteous and keep noise levels down after 9pm. 
 
A warm smile or friendly waive can make all the difference in keeping good relationships with all of 
our neighbors. 
 
Thank you for understanding. 


